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As the catastrophic wildfires have devastated the Los Angeles area, we extend our deepest concern 
for our colleagues and clients, their families and the broader community affected by this crisis. Our 
firm is committed to standing together in support of those in need throughout the region.

We have long promoted a culture of service by helping those in need and giving back to the 
communities where we live and work. With wildfires destroying entire communities, the need for 
assistance is immense.

During this difficult time, we are supporting relief and recovery efforts by making significant donations 
to the YMCA of Metropolitan Los Angeles and Habitat for Humanity of Greater Los Angeles — 
organizations providing essential services and resources as part of their emergency response plans. 
At the same time, we are also dedicated to providing immediate and sustained support to those in our 
firm community who have been affected.

We remain united in support of one another, the communities we serve, and those working to rebuild 
their lives after experiencing this disaster.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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